ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
1500 PAULINE BOULEVARD SITE PLAN

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 22, 2011, in the Washtenaw County Administration Building, 1st floor meeting room, located at 220 N. Main Street, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the Resolution to approve the 1500 Pauline Boulevard Site Plan.

Written comments can be directed to the City Clerk's Office, 2nd Floor of City Hall, 100 N. Fifth Ave., Ann Arbor, MI 48104 or emailed to cityclerk@a2gov.org.  The proposal is available for inspection at the City Center Building, 1st floor of the Customer Service Center, 220 E. Huron St. or by logging onto the City Clerk’s webpage at http://a2gov.legistar.com/calendar.aspx.  Questions concerning the site plan may be directed to the Planning and Development Services Area at (734) 794-6265.  Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Published:  in Ann Arbor.com on 2/13/11
